
LONDON BOROUGH OF HARROW 

 

CABINET – 17 OCTOBER 2013 

 

REFERENCE FROM OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY COMMITTEE – 17 

SEPTEMBER  2013 

 

REPORT OF THE ACCESSIBLE TRANSPORT SCRUTINY REVIEW 

  
Members received a report from the Divisional Director of Strategic Commissioning 
which outlined the findings and recommendations of the Accessible Transport 
Scrutiny Review with regard to the accessibility of public transport in the Borough. 
 
A member of the Review group commended the report to the Committee and 
thanked all those involved in both the review and the report. This was endorsed by 
another member of the Review group who also advised that Harrow was the first 
borough in London to have a community bus stop. 
 
RESOLVED: That (1) the report of the Accessible Transport Scrutiny review be 
noted; 
(2) the recommendations included in the report be agreed and referred to Cabinet for 
consideration. 
 
FOR CONSIDERATION 

 
Background Documents: 
 
Draft minutes of the Overview and Scrutiny Committee – 17 September 2013 
 
Contact Officer: 
 
Alison Atherton, Senior Professional Democratic Services 
Tel: 020 8424 1266 
Email: alison.atherton@harrow.gov.uk 
 
 
 
 


